
 
We’re here to help… 

FirstBank recognizes that you may have ongoing concerns regarding the Coronavirus COVID-19. 

We want you to know that we are closely monitoring the situation and we are doing all we can to 

make sure our branches are open and our bankers are there to help you. Our primary concern is 

the health and safety of our customers, employees and communities.  

 

First and foremost, we encourage you to access your account from home 24/7 via the online 

banking portion of our website, www.firstbank-ok.com, or the FirstBank Mobile App. We 

also encourage you utilize our bank drive thrus and ATMs. 

We are taking the necessary precautionary steps to help protect our customers and our team 

members every day. We are in constant contact with our 9 locations to ensure we are using best 

practices for a clean and safe environment. 

Keeping You Safe Is Our Top Priority 

All of our branches are open and ready to serve you. We have stepped up our daily cleaning and 

disinfecting procedures, educated our team members on the CDC's best practices for personal 

hygiene, and are strongly encouraging frequent handwashing, as well as the use of hand 

sanitizer. 

Banking Remotely Has Never Been Easier 

If you prefer to bank remotely, you can use our Online and Mobile Banking for many of your 
needs. If you are not already using our online banking products, please call any of our locations 

to get signed up today. With online banking and the FirstBank Mobile App you can: 

 Pay Bills 

 Make payments 

 Transfer Funds 

 Deposit a check by simply taking a picture of it 

 Access your accounts 

Stay Up To Date 

 For the latest information on COVID-19, visit the CDC website at www.cdc.gov. 

We will continue to monitor the situation closely and post regular updates here. We hope you, 

your friends, family and community stay healthy throughout this time. 

  


